FEBRUARY 1, 19@”‘

NREWSLETTER

At our last meeting, our guest were Frank and Myra Shirley,
whom are our prospective members, sponsered by Ace. They are
the owners of a 1972-R50/5 BMW.

tlso at last meeting, Robert Porter was voted into the club.
Robert, we would like to say Welcome.

Most of our meeting, was spent discussing our rally. We of
course are still looking for a place, and name for our rally.
If you have any ideas, on where we might be able to rent a
campground for our rally, please check on it, or if you are
urnable to, call another member who might have the time to do
so. For those of you that didnot attend our last meeting, the
dates we set for the rally are June 1st, 2nd, & 3rd, which is
not far off, when we have so much planning to do yet,

We also decided we would like to give some type of a mom-
ento to each person signing in at our rally, If you have some
ldea on this, check on it and and bring the results to the
next meeting.

Please note, there was an amendment made at last meeting
on By-Law number 2. AMENDMENT#*¥* A1l dues will be paid annu-
ally only at $10.00 each year, which will be from January to
January of the next year.

Our new treasurer, Anne Freeman, has been working very
hard to get the outstanding dues in, and her records up to
date for the New Year, so if you are one of the people who are
behind, and are going to be unsble to attend our next meeting,
she would appreciate you mailing a check to her.

Enclosed please find a revised copy or our membership list,
also a copy of the 1973 schedule for the Northwestern club
events,

N\

Phil Baum and Andy Elder, your names were drawn for the

dopr prize, but since you were not present at the meeting,
you lost oub. Ace was our lucky winner,

Hoping to see all of you abt our next meeting, on February

13, 1973, which will be held at Bob Klear's home. His address
is 1535 Freedom St.

Without your suport we're not a thing,
Your secretary,
Liz Smith

P.5. Don't forget any helpful ideas for the rally.



